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This year the CASI activities were not as intensive as they used to be the 
previous year. This year we have to deal with three appeals. One was not 
submitted properly. It is important to point out that for such matters reading 
carefully the provisions of the rules is the most important matter. The second 
one was treated by the appointed IAT and the decision is already published. 
The third one is work in progress by the time this report was prepared.   

 

No mid-year meeting was scheduled but emails were exchanged between the 
Bureau members for various matters.  

 

CASI Bureau prepared few proposals to amend the FAI Sporting Code General 
Section.  

 

For next year CASI will have to deal for the WAG 2022 General rules. It was 
scheduled for this year but as long as the WAG was moved from 2020 to 2022, 
CASI will deal with this matter as long as all the details for this event are going 
to be published.  

 

During the Plenary Meeting in Lausanne we will discuss the disciplinary 
procedures that can be found to the various Sections of the Sporting Code and 
the FAI Constitution and we will try to align them as required.  

  

I would like to thank the CASI Bureau members and the CASI representatives 
for supporting CASI activities and also FAI EB and FAI HO for the good 
communication we have during the year.  

 
 
 

Antonis Papadopoulos  
 

September 10, 2019 


